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Laboratorio Subterrdneo de Canfranc




LSC GUIDED VISITS











The LSC offers visits to its facilities, guided by a member the staff, to groups of students or science enthusiasts. 
The visits are free of charge and last approximately 2 hours and 30 minutes; they include a presentation of the history, science and experiments of the LSC, which takes place at the headquarters’ building auditorium, followed by a tour of the underground facilities. The LSC will not give visits on weekends or public holidays.
Visits are limited to 25-30 people per group and the minimum recommended age to access the LSC is 16 or over (for children below this age contact the laboratory). Groups of over 13 people need to provide their own transport (bus) to be able to access the underground facilities.
For groups of cultural interest, the LSC has opened a new museum on the surface. This museum opens weekends. You can book a visit and get all the information on visiting hours through Canfranc Tourism Office contacting them at: turismo@canfranc.es.

If you wish to do a personal visit or require any additional information, please send an email to info@lsc-canfranc.es.  
Visits for private citizens are mainly run during July and August during the morning. For visits outside these dates please get in contact with us. Each application will be studied individually.
VISIT APPLICATION FORM
Please fill in the following fields in order to apply for your visit.  The LSC will study each application individually and will reply to your request as soon as possible to inform you about the dates and times available.
	Full name of contact person*:
	

	Company or Institution (for group visits)*:
	

	Business area:
	

	Department:
	

	Position:
	

	Address:
	

	Contact telephone number*:
	

	Email*:
	

	Reason for visiting*:
	

	Number of visitors*:
	

	Preferred date*:
	


The fields with * are compulsory
Access and Security Rules:

· Applications must be sent at least three weeks before the visit.
· Instructions by the LSC staff must be followed at all times. 
· The LSC withholds the right to cancel a visit if any security rules are breached. 
Data protection law 
The personal data obtained will be part of the files which are responsibility of the CONSORCIO DEL LABORATORIO SUBTERRÁNEO DE CANFRANC, sole recipient of the given information, provided by you voluntarily. These files are used to authorise and register the access to our facilities which cannot be done without this data. 
Access, rectification, cancelation and opposition rights may be exercised in writing addressed toto the Paseo de los Ayerbe s/n - 22880 Canfranc Estación (HUESCA) -  derechoslopd@lsc-canfranc.es.

